
An Appeal 

The General Secretary of All Bengal Principals’ Council requests all Principals to generously donate 

within 7 working days for the help of flood victims. The fund so collected will be deposited to the ‘Chief 

Minister’s Relief Fund’. 

The contribution may please be done through NEFT to the under mentioned A/C of ABPC: 

Bank Bank of Baroda 

Branch Bhowanipur 

A/C No. 00350100004922 

IFS Code BARB0BHOWAN (Fifth Character is Zero) 

MICR Code  051325477 

 

Regards 

 

General Secretary, ABPC 

 


